STAMP RECYCLING ON BEHALF OF KICKS COUNT

Kicks Count Stamp Recycling Campaign 18 Queens Avenue Snodland Kent ME6 5BL

4 January 2019

Carmelite Friars P.O. Box 289 Faversham Kent ME13 3BZ

Dear Mr Matt Betts,

I would like to sincerely thank everyone who donated stamps through your Church to our '2018 Stamp Recycling Campaign', which benefits the charity 'Kicks Count'. The quantity of stamps you donated is by far the largest donation we have received to date!

Through our 2018 stamp recycling campaign we are aiming to collect 50kg of used stamps, which equates to approximately 260,000 stamps. The deadline for our campaign is the 20th January, however as of the 4th December we had collected 46.79kg of used stamps. I am confident that with the stamps your supporters kindly donated to us, we will not only meet, but exceed the very ambitious target we set ourselves at the beginning of the year.

The stamps we collect raise vital funds for the charity Kicks Count, who is working to reduce the incidence of stillbirths and neonatal deaths by encouraging closer observation of foetal movements. The funds raised as part of our campaign are used to support women through their pregnancies, and one of the ways of doing this is through the production of leaflets. These leaflets are distributed to pregnant women all over the UK and they give information on the importance of monitoring their babies movements during their entire pregnancy and what to do if they have any concerns at any stage.

Further information about the charity and the work it does can be found at www.kickscount.org.uk. You can follow updates on our campaign via our Facebook Group https://www.facebook.com/groups/KicksCountStampRecycling/?ref=share

Thank you again for your extremely generous donation of stamps to our campaign. We would appreciate it if you would consider donating any stamps you receive over the course of 2019 to us again. We will be returning shortly with a new challenge, and a higher target (!) for our 2019 campaign!

Kind Regards

Rebecca Ruler & Rebecca Pullen Campaign Organisers



WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/KICKSCOUNTSTAMPRECYCLING

KICKSCOUNTSTAMPRECYCLING@GMAIL.COM

18 QUEENS AVENUE, SNODLAND, KENT, ME6 5BL
14 BRYANT CLOSE, NETTLESTEAD, MAIDSTONE, KENT, ME18 5EX